
To: David Konczal 
E-Mail: david.konczal@shawpittman.com
From: Doug Young 
Date: April 11, 2002

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File # 0150-EX-ST-2002
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------
Message:

1. You have listed 1530 - 1559 MHz as a transmitting frequency, yet in your exhibit you say it is 
for receive-only by the mobile terminals. Unless that band is being used to transmit by 
something that you don't already have authorization for, it should be removed.
2. Please list all power and emission combinations in the technical data, not just in the exhibits.  
It must be made clear exactly what is being requested.
3. Please provide antenna data, such as beamwidth, polarization, and other data such as required 
in a Part 25 request for authorization. This information is necessary for the International Bureau 
to perform analysis.
4. Each location should be listed as a separate antenna/transmitter location in the technical data.
The above changes may be made using the "Amend Application" button on our electronic filing
site. Use the "Antenna Data," "Freq Data" and "Attachments" buttons, as appropriate.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
April 11, 2002 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   1855


